From: Kim de Kock

Sent: 21/02/2025 2:13:11 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Manlyvale Maccas?!?! Are you mad!!

Dear Claire Ryan

We have been advised that a proposed DA is under consideration for a Macdonalds on the
corner where 7miles is, opposite the park and ride.

Does council have any idea what the current traffic blockages and jams are at that
intersection and traffic light?! Are you of sound mind to consider this DA without significantly
altering and upgrading the road infrastructure to cope with even more traffic through that
intersection?! Clearly no common sense is prevailing in council which is no surprise but

seriously?!1?!

| would appreciate a response with what the intended road infrastructure upgrades are
proposed or traffic measures to alleviate current congestion let alone increased congestion.

Regards
Kim de Kock (very concerned northern beaches resident)





